
WILLIAMS-FRANKLIN FOUNDATION NEWSLETTER

JANUARY  2019 | VOLUME 1. ISSUE 1

UPCOMING EVNETS
 

Annual Cocktai l  Reception
Scholarship awards ceremony
Lecture Series
Board Meeting

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Bank of America donated
$10,000 in June 2018
Four New Board Members : Eden
Brown Gaines, Thomas Dawson,
Rodney Trapp, & Greena Young
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As the Williams-Franklin Foundation (WFF) starts off 2019, the WFF first wants to
thank you for your continuous support in 2018. With your generous support, the WFF
was able to accomplish so many amazing things that we must share with you! 2018
was a big year for the WFF, and we plan to make 2019 an even bigger year. We look
forward to continuing our mission of providing academic scholarships to HBCU
students along with other professional development opportunities. We hope you will
continue to support our initiatives in 2019

www.wmsfranklinfoundation.org

The Williams-Franklin Foundation (WFF)
received $5,000 from the Twelve Days of
Christmas DC Chapter. The gift was
presented on Thursday, December 6, 2018
and the donated funds will carry on the
mission of the Williams-Franklin Foundation
to provide academic scholarships,  career
development and mentoring opportunities to
students with extreme financial needs who
attend historically black colleges and
universities (HBCU)

Get Your Jingle On: 
Twelve Days of Christmas, Inc. 

2018 Highlights 

 
 

Awarded $25,000 Academic Scholarships to 20 HBCU Students at 9
HBCU's 
Offered 2 Paid Internships 
Expanded the Williams-Franklin Foundation Board of Directors
Developed Partnerships with Black Student Fund, Catalyst Network
Foundation and 12 Days of Christmas, Inc.
Conducted 2 Networking Events for Scholarship Awardees


